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Newsletter 
 
Uniform 
Welcome back for the Summer Term. As the weather is getting warmer(?!), please could we ask that 
all uniform is named as the children take their jumpers and coats off and then struggle to find them 
again if their name is not in them. 
 
Also, please could you check your children have their own coat, as a coat has gone missing and may 
have been taken home by accident, thank you. 
 
Windows 
It is Oak class’s turn to have their windows replaced next week. Children in this class will need to go 
straight to the sports hall (8:50am) in the morning and be collected from there at 3:10pm. Thank you 
once again for your continued cooperation. 
 
Strike Days 
The NEU union members (and all the other union’s members) rejected the UNFUNDED pay offer 
from the government, they have therefore scheduled more strike days. The next one will take place 
on 27th April and then 2nd May. This will impact in school. If your child's class is going to close on 
those dates you will be informed in a separate letter.  I apologise for any inconvenience this may 
cause, however please note the Governors and I fully support any action taken. 
 
Sports Clubs 
After school sports clubs have changed for this half term and will take place on Thursdays and 
Fridays for KS2 children. Thursday after school club will be a net and wall games club for children 
from Year 3 to Year 6 and Friday after school club will be a football club for children in Year 5 and 
Year 6 only. As with all the clubs delivered by outside organisations, there will be a £10 deposit 
required to book your child's place in the club, which will be fully refunded if all sessions are 
attended. 
If you have any questions regarding sports clubs, please feel free to contact Mr Noble on Class Dojo. 
 
Wonderful Wednesdays 
Wonderful Wednesdays will be resumed this term. It is now the turn of the Year 3 and 4 children. 
Parents are invited to come into school at 2:40pm on the afternoon advised below to spend time 
doing an activity with your child. 
 
Maple – Wednesday 26th April 
Sycamore – Wednesday 3rd May 
Beech – Thursday 4th May 
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Hothersall Lodge 
A reminder that the Year 6 trip to Hothersall Lodge must be paid for in full by May Half Term. 
Payments of any amount can be made any time before then if you would like to pay in instalments.  
 
Easter Raffle 
A big thank you to everybody who bought raffle tickets for our Easter Raffle. We raised £286, which 
will be used to enhance your children’s learning. 
 
             
 
 
 


